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On 18th September 2025, Thursday, Mynas classes A, B and C went for an outdoor visit to 

Air Force Museum at Palam, New Delhi. The main purpose of the trip was to give exposure 

to the children about the history of the Indian Air Force. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Before the trip began, the class teachers held a briefing about the logo and the round 

Indian flag of the Indian Air Force during Circle Time. The idea of the logo was conveyed 

and made easy and simple to the children by the teacher by asking them what the logo 

of Santa Maria is. 

The teacher then lead the children in praying before moving out of the school for the safe 

and successful visit to the Air Force Museum.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Indian Air Force Museum in New Delhi is located at the Palam Air Force Station, this 

museum offers a fascinating glimpse into the glorious journey of the Indian Air Force. 

 

It has Outdoor exhibits and Indoor galleries as follows: 

The outdoor exhibit area features a wide array of planes and military memorabilia, 

including fighter jets, helicopters, and vintage aircraft. 

The museum has three galleries that showcase historic photographs, uniforms, and personal 

weapons dating back to the establishment of the Indian Air Force in 1932. We can find war 

souvenirs and iconic artifacts on display. 

 

With everyone visibly excited on reaching the Air Force Museum, the children were first 

guided to the Outdoor exhibits and then to the Indoor Galleries. All the children were so 

thrilled and excited at the sight of the outdoor and indoor displays. The teacher told them 

about the fighter jets, helicopters, and missiles on display. We could see the children staring 

at the helicopter blades and talking about how big the blades were. 



Once inside the Indoor galleries, the teacher told them about the Air Force fighters on 

display with their pictures on the walls. The uniforms on display were also a sight to see for 

the children.  

 

This visit gave immense joy and experience to the children. They get to see in real life 

specially about fighter jets, helicopters, tanks, missiles, Air Force uniforms and much much 

more which they have seen in pictures and televisions. 

 

Once all exhibits rounds were completed, all the children were assembled in lines and 

carefully guided back to their buses. On reaching the school, the teacher led them again 

in prayer thanking God for bringing everyone back to school safely. 

 

As a parent, I feel so fortunate and it’s an honor to be a part of this visit and I thank the 

Class teachers and Santa Maria school for organizing this fantastic trip.  

 

Hangluah Kapzahao Simte 

F/O Hangluah Ethan Paolalmuan 


